
 

ROCHELLE CITY COUNCIL 

REGULAR MEETING 5/23/22 

AGENDA ITEM NO. __ 

 

 

SUBJECT:  Hickory Grove Demolition change orders 

 

Staff Contact:  Sam Tesreau, City Engineer 

 

Summary:   
 

The Hickory Grove demolition began in late January and is now substantially complete with the exception of the 

hotel façade restoration. Willett Hoffmann and Associates has provided engineering services on the project since 

that time and has documented various items where additional work may have been required or deducted from the 

contract work. 

 

Attached is a list of contract change orders additions and deductions provided by WHA. The total increase in the 

contract represents just over 6% of the original contract value. 
  

Funding Sources: 

Source: Budgeted Amount: Proposed Expenditure: 

Fund #53-00-8900  $22,443.22 

   

   

 

Strategic Plan Goal: 

Infrastructure Effectiveness and Improvement 

 

 

Recommendation:  Consider approval of the contract change orders for McDonaugh Demolition, Inc  

 

Supporting Documents:   

Enclosure (1) 

 

 

 

 


